
WELTON SPORT - WINNING ATTITUDES GET RESULTS! 

We have had another busy half term of sport!  Have a look at the exci�ng events that have taken place. 

Girl’s Football 

A team of girls have competed in a foot-

ball tournament at South Hunsley High 

school. They got through to the semi-final 

stage, only missing out on a place in the 

final by goal difference. We are very 

proud of their achievement! 

Dance 

A Dance specialist visited the school on October 18
th
 to 

teach classes throughout the school.  This showed the chil-

dren the standard of dance they should be aiming for in their 

lessons at school. 

The Teaching Staff then undertook some dance training in 

their staff training a)er school session which they fully en-

joyed! 

Cross Country 

Eleven children from Years 5 and 6 plus thirteen children 

from Years 3 and 4 took part in the annual cross country 

event at South Hunsley. 

The fastest three individuals would go through to the next 

heat at Co2ngham High school plus there was a chance to 

be part of a team of four children compe�ng as a group de-

pending on their individual placement at the end of the race. 

Martha Gibson-Graham made it through to the Co2ngham 

event to represent the school.  Well done to Martha and all 

of the other cross country runners! 
Boy’s Football 

Year 5 and 6 boy’s football tournaments have been �meta-

bled throughout the year.  The South Hunsley Partnership 

have changed the league structure of the tournaments so 

that they are taking place once every half term rather than a 

league structure as in previous years.  This will give the chil-

dren the chance to play in as many or as few games as they 

would like. The girls and boys for the first two tournaments 

have have already been allocated as there had been 19 chil-

dren keen to play a)er the first invita�on.  

Another email will be sent later in the year to collect interest 

for the final four tournaments that will take place in 2018. 

The first tournament saw the team win a game, lose a game 

and draw a game, only conceding one goal.  Well done boys! 

Bikeability 

Over 40 Year 5 children took part in this year’s bikeability.  Bikeability is based on the government 

approved Na�onal Standards for Cycle Training, which teaches trainees the necessary skills to ride 

confidently on today's roads.  Level 1 and 2 qualifica�ons are carried out at Primary School level.  

Well done to all of the children who took part!  The instructor’s were very impressed with the behav-

iour and a2tudes of all of the children who took part. 

Rock Challenge 

We are excited to announce that we have been allocated a 

place in Rock Challenge this year.  This is an interna�onal 

event which encourages children to perform dance, drama 

and music. 

For those children who are not dancers, they will also be able 

to be involved in crea�ng scenery and costumes.  

Miss Richardson will be leading this ac�vity and will soon be 

invi�ng children from Years 4, 5 and 6 to join her and 

Mrs Andrew for an a)er school club if they are interested.  If 

you would like more details, please look at this website. 

hBp://www.rockchallenge.co.uk. 

Coming Up a(er half term:- 

Sportshall Athle�cs for Years 5 and 6 (7 November) and Benchball for Year 2 (15 November) 


